
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN REPORT TO CBPC MEETING 5th July 2021 
 

 
1. Call for Sites Feedback 

a. We have started the process of feeding back the results of the AECOM Site 
Assessments to the various landowners. It has been made clear to them that the 
CBPC/NPSG is not in a position to comment on the findings, although we are happy to 
accept factual corrections. 

b. The findings will be made public at the Options Consultation sessions in September. 
 

2. Options Consultations Meetings 
a. Public meetings have been arranged across all 4 villages for September and 

preparations are underway to prepare the displays and various documents for the 
community to examine. 
 

3. Budget for 2021/2022 
a. A budget application of £9773 has been made to Locality for the current year and we 

await their approval. 
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